
10th SUNDAY INORDINARY TIME  8/19/2018        St. Joseph Parish   Paris, AR 72855 
www.stjosephparis.org  Email: stjosephchurch2131@centurytel.net  Parish #7460 
Pastor: Father Eugene Luke, OSB  Phone: 479-963-2131 cell # 438-4259 
Deacon: Tom Pohlmeier   Phone: 479-963-3355 cell # 438-0217 
School Principal: Christy Koprovic  Phone: 479-963-2119  saintjosephschoolar.org 
Confessions: Saturday 4:30PM & Sunday 8:30AM   formed.org parish code 28WKVW 
Weekend Masses: Saturday 5:00PM & Sunday 9:00AM   

Weekday Mass: 8:00AM Wednesday, Thursday, Friday 
                          7:30PM Tuesday -- Mother of Perpetual Help Novena followed by Mass 
**Tuesday         6:30-7:30PM------- Exposition and Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament    

Mass Intentions 
8/20  Monday  NO MASS 

8/21 7:30pm Tuesday  +Ron Neumeier   Rosalia Rainwater 

8/22 8:00am Wednesday +Larry Gilbert   Ed & Martha Ullrich 

8/23 8:00am Thursday +Alice Johnson   J&J Reynolds  

8/24 8:00am Friday  +Dc’d Krallman family  Jerry & Mary Martin 

8/25 5:00pm Saturday  +Evelyn Edelhuber  Tom & Paulette Spivey 

8/26 9:00am Sunday  Living & Deceased Parishioners Father Eugene  
FOURTH WEEKEND: AUGUST 25 & 26 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  
    Saturday  5:00PM  James Nehus, Kurtis & Sarah Simmons 
 Sunday   9:00AM Ed & Martha Ullrich, Sharon Pohlmeier   

LECTORS:                       

     Saturday 5:00PM  Joyce Koch   

 Sunday   9:00AM Karen Binz                  

ORGANIST & CANTOR:                                                                                               

     Saturday   5:00PM Randy Edelhuber       

 Sunday   9:00AM Beth Ullrich 

SERVERS: 
               Saturday 5:00PM  Jude Simmons, Ryleigh Oates, Volunteer 
 Sunday   9:00AM Emily Simon, Sophie & Jaxon Perreault 
USHERS: 

              Saturday 5:00PM  Nick Neumeier, Raymond & Dottie Neumeier, Donna Mauer 
              Sunday 9:00AM          Jay & Charlotte Koenigseder, Sheila Law, Raymond Kiefer 
GIFT BEARERS: 
              Saturday 5:00PM  Carl & Jana Stengel family 
              Sunday   9:00AM Joan Harrison, Mary Freeman, Eileen Freeman 
ROSARY: 
               Saturday  5:00PM Mary Martin 
  Sunday   9:00AM Jim and Paula O’Bar     

COFFEE AND DONUTS next Sunday: August 26: Beth Ullrich (Gary picks up donuts) 
 

Feast Days This Week:  8/20 – St. Bernard: 8/21 – St. Pius X; 8/22 – Queenship of Mary;  

8/23 – St. Rose of Lima; 8/24 – St. Bartholomew, Apostle; 8/25 – St. Louis, St. Joseph Calasanz 
 

August 17: Hall opens to begin accepting items for the Rummage Sale through August 28. 

August 18/19: Collection for Catholic Home Missions Appeal 

August 19: Mother’s Society meeting after Mass (changed from regular 2nd Sunday time) 

  Stewardship meeting after Mass 

August 23: St. Joseph School PTO meeting at 6pm in the cafeteria – for all school parents! 

August 24: Men’s Club meeting at 7pm in the Sister’s house 

August 26: CYM Parent Meeting at 3pm in the Sisters House (see below) 

August 28: Build Bazaar stands at 6pm – ALL HANDS ON DECK, PLEASE!!! 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES will begin Wednesday, September 12, 6:30pm. 

SIGN-UP SHEETS are on all bulletin boards here in church. 

If you feel the Spirit calling you to this teaching ministry, please call Deacon Tom or the church office. 
 

If you did not receive Bazaar raffle tickets in the mail, please contact the church office. 
 

This weekend we will be taking up the Catholic Home Missions Appeal collection which helps our 

neighbors here in the US who do not have access to basic pastoral services like Mass, the sacraments, and 

religious education. Nearly half of our country is considered home mission territory. Through your support, 

we can help form vibrant faith communities and strengthen the Church at home. Please be generous. 
 

CYM parent meeting on Sunday, August 26 at 3pm in the Sister's house for those with children in grades 

6-12 to give a schedule of events for the year, ask questions, discuss fundraising and fill out forms for 

events. Please come and bring your children!!  
 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Tom Spivey’s sister, Susan Freydl, who died last week after a 

lengthy illness. Eternal rest grant unto Susan, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon her. 
 

We welcome all visitors and invite newcomers to register at the church office where we would enjoy 

meeting you. If you regularly attend Mass at St. Joseph’s and are not yet a registered parishioner but 

would like to be, please contact the church office at 963-2131. 

http://www.stjosephparis.org/
mailto:stjosephchurch2131@centurytel.net


 

St. Joseph School News 
 

We’ve had a WONDERFUL first week of school!! Thanks be to God for a great staff and for such a 

supportive bunch of parents!! Shirley and Sharon are so grateful for the beautiful flowers which came with 

nice notes, but no name. WE ARE BLESSED!!! 
 

THANK YOU to those who have already made donations to our school cafeteria!! Any help you can give 

is greatly appreciated. Cash gifts are always welcome too, if that is easier for you. A “wish list” is posted 

on each church bulletin board in case the one on the bulletin was misplaced. 
 

Please remember to clip Box Tops for Education, Best Choice UPCs, and save used ink cartridges for us!! 
 

Example is not the main thing in influencing others. It is the ONLY thing. Albert Schweitzer 

 

August 12 Collection: Adult env (53) $2829. Children: $13.25. Loose: $246. Total: $3088.25. 

Candles: $27. Mass Stipends: $40. 
 

Names submitted to the Prayer Chain: Family of Bob Reed who died this week; Roy Goetz (deacon & jazz 

band director at the Academy) has cancer. 
 

“We want to thank the Stewardship Committee for their help, the Mother’s Society for the gift basket of 

baby items, and the Compassionate Cooks for the wonderful meal provided after Ellie was born. We are 

grateful for the support of our St. Joseph parish family. God bless each of you!”  Joe & Jordan Devine  
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY this week to Bret Sullivan, Lu Harter, Peggy Ingle, David Rhineheart, Kamron Hurst, 

and Mike Koehler. 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY to Gerald & Barbara Forst. 
 

Are you, or do you know of someone attending Arkansas Tech University? If so, please contact us at  

St. Leo the Great Catholic University Parish on ATU's campus. We are trying to contact freshmen and 

transfer students. The best way to contact us is through email at stleoatu@gmail.com or through our 

Facebook page (St. Leo the Great Catholic University Parish at Arkansas Tech University). You can 

message Pat Buford or Mary Corkins with any questions you might have. We are located at 509 West "L" 

Street across from Baswell Residence Hall Parking. We look forward to meeting you and starting a great 

school year! 
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *                               
How do you, your spouse and your children deal with people you don’t really like? Avoid them? Pray for 
them? Try to understand them? Gossip about them? Confront them?........Talk about it. 
What have you done for your marriage today?                           www.foryourmarriage.org 
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

         “Watch carefully then how you live, not as foolish persons but as wise.” 
          (Ephesians 5:15) 
 

 A wise person recognizes that all we have and all we are comes   

         from God. A wise person thanks God continually throughout the  

         day for all His many blessings. A wise person realizes that God  

         has blessed us for a reason and that He wants us to help Him  

         build His kingdom on earth. 

 
          We have many Stewardship opportunities here at St. Joseph’s, and we  

          have many who are “wise” as understood in today’s meditation and are  

          building up God’s kingdom each day. Currently we have the project of  

          making Ray & Dee Wright’s house handicap accessible; we have the  

          Blessing Box which is ALWAYS in need of donations; we have a  

          “kitchen shower” underway to help the school cafeteria. Let’s offer  

          prayers of thanks each day for our generous Stewards. 

 

+ + + + + + + + + + 
Our Labor Day Bazaar will be here SOON – Saturday, September 1, 6-10:30pm!!  

We rely heavily on the generosity of our parishioners and school parents to provide the items needed for 

the stands, as well as the manpower to staff the various booths. 

The following is a list of items needed. If you are not able to provide as many as listed, please do the best 

you can. If you are able to provide MORE, please do so, remembering that it is all for the good of our 

children.  

BINGO: 3 or 4 nice items. CAKE & PIE: 4 or 5 baked items (cakes, pies, cookies, brownies, etc.) 

COUNTRY STORE: 12-15 grocery items. GRAB BAG: 7 or 8 items, $2 minimum value, gift bagged or 

wrapped & marked (boy, girl, woman, etc.) FISH POND & KID GAMES: Any small toys, like those 

from Happy Meals, etc. STUFFED ANIMALS & BOOKS 

100% of the profit benefits our school. 

 

mailto:stleoatu@gmail.com

